Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: Wednesday, February 8, 2023, 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.; Thursday, February 9, 2023, 8:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

PLACE: Embassy Suites, 3705 Spectrum Boulevard, Tampa, FL 33612

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: During the February 2021 Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission meeting, the Commissioners directed staff to develop a Technical Assistance Group (TAG) to help address nonnative fish and wildlife issues in Florida. The purpose of this TAG is to enhance and promote ongoing dialogue and mutual understanding among organizations and agencies, and their respective stakeholders, by working together to address and examine the regulatory structure for nonnative fish and wildlife in Florida. The objectives of this February 2023 meeting in Tampa will be for TAG members to continue discussions regarding regulation of non-native species.

The TAG will not serve as an advisory committee, nor is it delegated any decision-making authority.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Funck, 8535 Northlake Blvd., West Palm Beach, FL 33412, (561) 882-5703, email: Sarah.Funck@MyFWC.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: The ADA Coordinator at (850)488-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Sarah Funck, 8535 Northlake Blvd., West Palm Beach, FL 33412, (561) 882-5703, email: Sarah.Funck@MyFWC.com.
